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Date:10th June, 2021 
To,  
Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400001 

Scrip Code: 539659 
Script ID: VIDLI 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements), Regulations, 2015 read with SEBI Circular no. 
SEBI/HO/CFD/CMD1/CIR/P/2020/84 dated May 20, 2020. 

 
Further to our letter dated 8th April, 2021 relating to impact of Covid-19 pandemic on the 
operations of the Company we would like to inform you that, in line with the regulations 
announced in the state of Maharashtra, various units of the Company have resumed its 
operation as per their local zones. The resumption and continuation of operation is contingent 
on the categorization of the zone where the unit is situated and on the directives / guidelines / 
permissions issued by the Central Government, State Governments, local and other 
regulatory authority(ies). 
 
Kindly take the above information on your record.  
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Vidli Restaurants Limited 
 
 
 
Vidhi V. Kamat 
Managing Director 
DIN: 07038524 
 
 


		2021-06-10T15:08:23+0530
	KAMAT VIDHI VIKRAM




